File No. UDH-11012(26)/5/2022
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
DEPARTMENT OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT

ITANAGAR:: 7911 11
Dated Itanagar, the 20™ September’2022.

NOTIFICATION

Due to administrative reasons, the Walk -In - Interview of Junior Engineers reser ved for
Meritorious Sportspersons scheduled on 22.09.2022 (Thursday) is hereby postponed. This has
reference to advertisement No.UDH-11012(26)/3/2021 dated 26.11.2021.

The fresh date/notification of the above interview will be communicated in due course

Sd/-
(Mitali Namchoom) IAS
Secretary (UD)
Memo No. UDH-11012(26)/5/2022 Dated Itanagar the 20" September’2022.
Copy to:
The PS to Minister (UD), Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar for information.
The SPA to Secretary (UD) Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar for information.
The Director, Sports, Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar for information.

N =

The Director, Information & Public Relations Information, Govt. of Arunachal

Pradesh, Soochna Bhawan, Pappu Nallah, Naharlagun. He is requested to publish the

Notification on 21.09.2022 (Wednesday) in the Local Newspapers,

(dipr_arunx@rediffmail.com/diprarunx@gmail.com).

5. ShriJayanta Saikia, for uploading of Notification in the Department’s Website.

6. Office copy.

(Taring Darang)
Chief Engineer



